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After a long break, the Bengal Safari Park was opened to the public on Wednesday 15
September in compliance with Corona Health Rules. During the Corona period, housebound
tourists had the opportunity to spend time with wildlife and the environment. This decision
has been taken keeping in mind the tourist season of Durga Puja. This safari park is an
important tourist destination in North Bengal. The director of the park, Shri Badal Debnath,
said the park was reopened after a long four months. Tickets can be collected offline and
online to enter the park, he added.


